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Mark Your Calendars

St. Patrickʼs Parade
and

2011 Visitors Guide
Tuesday, February 1, 2011

Central Plains Novelty
905 W. Douglas

6:00 p.m.

The St. Patrickʼs 5k Run/Walk (organized by 
the Wichita Caledonian Pipes and Drums) is 
scheduled for the morning of Sat. March 12th 
before the 5th Annual St. Patrickʼs Parade.

We will be discussing the schedule for the day 
as well as plans for the parade itself.

After our parade discussion, we will talk about 
the 2011 Historic Delano Visitors Guide.  We 
will discuss the layout and content of the guide 
and decide what improvements may be made.

Please Join us!
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Howdy,

January was a flurry of activity with the various 
organizations all holding their annual planning 
meetings.  Collectively, we have laid out an 
ambitious agenda of projects for this year.

We will be meeting on February 1st to discuss 
plans for our first event of the year: the 5th Ann. 
St. Patrickʼs Parade.  We will also discuss the 
2011 Historic Delano Visitors Guide.

Other meetings in February include the planning 
meeting for the Delano Farmers Market on 
Wednesday, Feb. 2nd, the organizational 
meeting of the Delano CDC on Feb. 8th, the 
Delano Business Association on Feb. 10th & 
Delano Neighborhood Association Feb. 15th.

More information on these meetings can be 
found on HistoricDelano.com under the calendar 
link, or you can e-mail or call us with questions.

In other news, on Wednesday, January 19th the 
Delano - West Douglas Bicycle Parking Plan 
was presented to the Wichita Design Council.  
They made several recommendations that were 
then incorporated into the plan.

We hope to get the proposal submitted to the 
Wichita City Council by the middle of March for 
their approval.  We will inform everyone when 
that date is set.  It will be helpful if we can get a 
large crowd of people to show up at the Council 
meeting in support of this plan.

Off to a good start! - Jim & Nancy

Contact us
Jim!      706-6283! jim@historicdelano.com
Nancy !      640-2453! nancy@historicdelano.com
News & Events!! news@historicdelano.com
Community Garden! garden@historicdelano.com
Farmerʼs Market! market@historicdelano.com
St. Patrickʼs Parade! parade@historicdelano.com
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